
 

 

3 January 2024 

 

RE:  Highway to Hilo IVF World Sprints 2024 

Hi members, a quick update and request for World Sprints to individuals and club teams for Hilo 2024.  
Firstly, thanks to all those who have already responded and confirmed their attendance it has been an 
absolute fantastic response to what is expected to be a cracking campaign and event with a large 
volume of available quota already filled and confirmed.  

There are still some opportunities remaining which we would now like to offer our AOCRA members via 
an EOI. The following list below includes current quotas we have still available to be filled for the event 
both in terms of individuals for Elite V1 events and for club teams at Hilo. 

If individuals in the Elite V1 divisions below or clubs for the V6 divisions have any interest in putting 
their name or a team forward please email both Andrew Buckley, AOCRA Director of High performance 
Email:  Director.HP@aocra.com.au and Trish Johnston, AOCRA Events Manager Email: 
manager.events@aocra.com.au by 25 January thanks.  

In your email please nominate the event and division you are interested in please be aware this will be 
on a first in basis so don’t delay.  

V1 Elite Quota available 

Master 75 Men         2 Lanes 

Master 75 Women    3 Lanes 

Master 70 Women    3 Lanes 

 

V6 Club Quota available 

Master 75 Men  5 Lanes (STR &TRN) 

Master 75 Women    5 Lanes (STR &TRN) 

Master 70 Men  4 Lanes (STR &TRN) 

Master 70 Women    5 Lanes (STR &TRN) 

Master 60 Men  1 Lane   (STR &TRN) 

Master 50 Men  1 Lane   (STR &TRN) 

Master 40 Men          1 Lane  (STR) & 2 Lane (TRN)    

Open Men                 4 Lanes (STR &TRN) 

J19 Men                    5 Lanes (STR &TRN) 

J19 Women  5 Lanes (STR &TRN) 

J16 Men                   5 Lanes (STR &TRN) 

J16 Women            4 Lanes (STR &TRN) 

 
Andrew Buckley (Buck)                        Trish Johnston 

Director High Performance                   Area Co-ordinator Australia 


